

THANK-YOU CARD CAMPAIGN (July-August 2019)

Rep. Michael Wray	Rep. Terry Garrison
16 West Jones Street, Rm. 2123	300 N. Salisbury Street, Rm. 610
Raleigh, NC 27601-1096	Raleigh, NC 27603-5925
Rep. Kandie Smith	Rep. Howard Hunter
16 West Jones Street, Rm. 1315	16 West Jones Street, Rm. 2121
Raleigh, NC 27601-1096	Raleigh, NC 27601-1096
Rep. Raymond Smith	Rep. Derwin Montgomery
16 West Jones Street, Rm. 2223	16 West Jones Street, Rm. 1006
Raleigh, NC 27601-1096	Raleigh, NC 27601-1096

Sample Scripts:

Dear Rep. X

Thank you for standing up for health care, the environment and strong public schools in not just your district, but all of North Carolina. Your vote matters!

Sincerely,

Thank you for standing strong on supporting the veto of a bad budget that doesn't close the coverage gap and fails to ensure adequate educator pay, funding for public schools and our children's future. With a better budget, North Carolina can close the gap and prioritize public education.

Sincerely,

Dear Rep. XX

Thank you for sustaining the veto to negotiate for a brighter and more prosperous future for our state. What you do is important to me, my neighbors and the beautiful state of North Carolina! Your vote matters!

Talking Points

- A better budget is possible by sustaining the veto. Thank you for what you do!
- Our state deserves a better budget that takes care of all communities and paves a way for a stronger and healthier NC
- Our state finally has an opportunity to undo some of the damage done over the last decade: huge tax cuts to big corporations, refusing to accept federal funds for Medicaid Expansion, underfunding schools and slashing teacher pay. Thank you for sustaining the veto so that North Carolinians can have a chance to fight for a better budget!